SILOAM SPRINCS, ARKANSAS, 72761
Phone 524-3154

Feb., 7, 1973

Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Tincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

We were very pleased to receive your letter that you
received our broadcast on November 26, 1972, '

The program detail was an accurate account of our
programming.

We appreciate very much your interest and also

writing to us.

Sincerely yours

s
Seoie ;// .

Cecil E. Smith, manager
KUnA, Incorporated
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ANOTHER BROWN STATION OF THE AMERICAN HOME
Affiliated with KUOA-FM, KGCER, Long Beach, California.



